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September 11, 2020 

 

Students and Parents: 

 

I hope everyone is well and I am looking so forward to having musicians back in our band room this coming 

week!  As you know, we will begin our A/B rotation on Monday and I wanted to share some upcoming 

information in order to make our transition to in-person learning as easy and safe as possible. 

 

 Please remember to BRING YOUR INSTRUMENT and MUSIC. 

 Upon returning to campus, you will be screened and temperature will be taken.  Immediately 

following this, bring your instrument directly to the band room.  Remember to observe all distancing 

instructions along the way! 

 You will be shown how and where to store your instrument.  Students that have band during third 

period will also be allowed to leave their lunch if necessary.  Afterwards, go directly to your first period 

class. 

 DO NOT come to the band room if you do not have anything to store. 

 

In addition, I would like to remind everyone that we will have our September Band Booster meeting on this 

Tuesday evening, the 15th, at 6:00pm.  We will be in the “band section” of our stadium bleachers in order to 

help with distancing requirements.  If it is raining, we will move into the band room as long as we can 

observe the gathering requirement of 25 or less people. 

 

I hope everyone has a great weekend and I am looking forward to making music again at Oak Grove!

 

Mike Howell 
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